[image: ] MEND
Bow Business Centre – Room 208
153-159 Bow Road
London
E3 2SE





									 

Assalamu’alaykum wa rahmatullahi wa barakaatuh, 

I pray this letter finds you in the best of health and Iman.
The blessed month of Ramadan is almost upon us and comes bearing gifts and blessings which allows all worshipers an opportunity to make a difference.
As we begin to prepare spiritually, MEND also seek your assistance to a hold a collection during Jummah/Taraweeh which will allow believers to donate their Sadaqah. Ibn Abbas reported: “The Prophet (saw) was the most generous of all the people, especially during the month of Ramadan.” (Bukhari, Muslim)
MEND is a not for profit organisation working to tackle Islamophobia within the UK. We are 100% community funded and mosque collections have helped us provide emotional, advisory and legal support to victims of Islamophobia which include bullying in schools, attacks on the street and discrimination within the workplace. 
In the last year we have successfully concluded 100+ cases through our dedicated Islamophobia Response Unit (IRU). We pray that we are able to support even more people from the work we do. 
With your support British Muslims can donate locally and support the communities they live in. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I look forward to speaking to you, please contact me 07903071789 or Yusuf.kalam@mend.org.uk.
Yours sincerely,
[image: ]
Yusuf Kalam
Head of Fundraising

image1.png
mend

Muslim engagement
& development





image2.png




